
BLS PGT College Forum Meeting Minutes – 26th May 2021 at 2pm 

 

Attendees: 

Staff: 

Tim Fry (TF) – Student Voice Coordinator 

Emma Kidd (EK) – Dean of Postgraduate Studies (BLS) 

 

Students: 

Demelum Ucheokoye (DU) – HCARE 

 

EK has no updates and asks DU if they have any updates. DU responds there is nothing to 

discuss and that there have been no complaints from their cohort. 

EK says that this might be bad timing for a PGT forum as everyone is busy with 

assessments and that the forum might be better happening either earlier in the year or in the 

middle of June when students have more time.  

TF and EK agree that it is unlikely anyone else will arrive and conclude the meeting.  


